
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
11 June 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 

 

Child Safety week 14th to 18th June 2021 

 

We are holding our annual ‘Child Safety Week’ in school next week.  The idea is to give children the 

knowledge, confidence, understanding and tools, to enable them to create healthy relationships and 

explore their world with safety, confidence, and joy.  

 

Throughout the week we will be talking about E-Safety, Road/Car Safety, Stranger Danger, Respect and 

The Underwear Rule. We will also be sending out advice sheets to parents each day.  As children start 

to develop their understanding and language, it is also our job to start teaching them how to be safe in 

their world and around other people.  

 

Children learn better when they are having fun, so the activities will be taught through play, storytelling, 

and activity sheets etc.  Skills for being safe should be part of your child’s everyday activities. it enables 

them to develop important relationships that enrich their lives. 

 

Please see the following website for more information. 

www.childsafetyweek.org.uk 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mandy Farrar 

Wellbeing Officer 
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